
 

 

By-election – DECE Representative – Campaign Platform 

 

If I were elected as DECE Representative I would connect and 

communicate with the membership by utilizing personal e-mail, social 

media such as the ERFPeeps Facebook group, and scheduled phone calls 

outside of working hours. I would do everything in my influence to 

signify the needs and desires of the membership.  I represent reaching 

a higher standard of personal and professional growth, while upholding 

the objectives of the ERFP union.   

If I were an ERFP representative, some of the changes I would like to 

see happen for our membership include: 

 12 month salary: instead of employment insurance because in 

reality we have no paid vacation if one travels outside of Canada; 

if one remains in Canada one needs to be on a job search for the 

two month duration.  Consider the competition we face with 

students who are also trying to find temporary part-time 

employment.   

 

 Respectable salary: with the new wage increases, how justified is 

our salary for the amount of work we do collectively as a 

membership?   

 

 

Your voice. Your vote. 


